
 
 

 

FirstAid/Flu2023/tp 

 
27 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Flu Vaccination – ALL Year Groups 
 
IF YOU HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED YOUR CONSENT YOU DO NOT NEED TO DO THIS 
AGAIN 
 
Your child’s Nasal Flu Vaccination is NOW DUE. This is free from the NHS.   
 
Please note that online consent will close at Midday on Monday 2nd October 2023. 
 
Please click the link below for the consent form and information about the vaccine. 
 
School Code: SH136654 
 
Session date: Tuesday 3rd October and Thursday 12th October 2023 
 
Link to website:  Winter Flu Vaccination programme : Hampshire Healthy Families 
 
If an error is made on a submitted form, please contact the Immunisation Team directly to 
correct the error, rather than submit another form.  Parents should only submit 1 form per child. 
 
Any queries please contact the Immunisation Team on Tel: 02382 318752 or email 
southwesthantsimmunisationteam@southernhealth.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss R Budden and Mrs J Buckley 
First Aid Team 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hampshirehealthyfamilies.org.uk/winter-flu-vaccination-programme
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